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Initiatives taken by the institution in the Academic year 2021-2022

● G-Suite for education which was introduced during the pandemic year 2020 for smooth
and continued delivery of online education was continued even during this academic
year where the institution imparted education in both online and blended mode.

● Procedure for RFID tagging of books with anti-theft stickers is still going on.
● KOHA software has been used for the automation of libraries.
● Digitisation of articles of the faculty members, prospectus etc., for developing the

institutional repository by using the D-space software has been continuing.
● Faculty members have attended UGC- Sponsored Faculty Induction Programmes,

Refresher Courses and Short-term Courses on a regular basis during this year.
● Initiative for Career Advancement Scheme of teaching staff has been undertaken by the

college.
● Academic Audit has been conducted.
● Mentor- Mentee system has been maintained
● Regular psychological counseling has been continued in both online and offline mode.
● During this academic year the institution has continued yoga classes in both online and

offline mode.
● Construction work for two rooms over the 7th bay of the college building from RUSA 2.0

grant by PWD is in progress.
● Roof treatment of the college building from college fund by PWD is in progress.
● Repair of all rooms along with boundary wall of the eastern side of South Calcutta Girls’

College by PWD is going on.
● Renovation of canteen and gymnasium has been going on.
● Renovation of toilets in college building have been completed.
● Leg pressing sanitizers which had been installed in every floor have been in regular use

during the offline classes.


